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Amy Kidman-Delaney - Assistant Director of Inclusive Education

Minden, Nevada - Douglas County School District is excited to share the appointment of Amy Kidman-Delaney as
the new Assistant Director of Inclusive Education. Amy, a dedicated member of DCSD for the past 17 years, brings
approximately 20 years of experience in both special and general education. Most recently, she served as Compliance
Coordinator and Professional Development Staff Trainer, where she has been instrumental in implementing
programs that support the diverse needs of students, ensuring compliance with regulatory standards, and fostering
an inclusive and supportive learning environment.

Amy has achieved numerous milestones in her career. She was recognized as Teacher of the Year at Pifion Hills
Elementary School in 2013 and was selected by her colleagues to represent DCSD in Washington, D.C., in 2018 to
accept the Blue Ribbon Award on behalf of the school. In her current role, she has successfully integrated DCSD's
EPIC instructional model into staff professional development, enhancing teaching strategies and creating a cohesive,
supportive team dedicated to student and staff success. Her expertise in data collection, analysis, and reporting has
also been instrumental in refining educational approaches to meet the unique needs of every learner.

Amy expressed her enthusiasm for this new opportunity, saying, “I am deeply honored to continue supporting the
Douglas County School District in this new capacity. What excites me most about this role is the alignment with
our shared vision and the Portrait of a Learner initiative. Douglas County's commitment to innovative, inclusive
education is truly inspiring, and | look forward to contributing to and learning from such a forward-thinking team.”

With a recently earned Master’'s degree in Educational Leadership, Amy is well-equipped to support DCSD’s mission
to ensure that all students achieve excellence in education, character, and citizenship, in partnership with parents
and community. Her extensive experience and passion for inclusive education align with DCSD’s dedication to a
supportive learning environment, making her an ideal choice for this role.

The district looks forward to Amy taking on this new chapter in her career and the positive impact she will make as
Assistant Director of Inclusive Education. For more information, please contact Hailey Sebahar, Director of Marketing
& Communications, at hsebahar@dcsd.ki2.nv.us.



